
STATE OF ILLINOIS  
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ILLINOIS HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD 

ELECTRONICALLY DELIVERED 
 
May 19, 2021 
 
Kara Friedman, Attorney 
POLSINELLI 
150 N. Riverside Plaza, Suite 150 
Chicago, Illinois 60606 
kfriedman@polsinelli.com 
 
Ms. Kristie Geil 
VP Patient Care Services 
CGH Medical Center  
100 East Lefevre Road 
Sterling, Illinois 61081 
Kristie.Geil@cghmc.com 
 
Re: PROJECT COMPLETION 

PERMIT NUMBER #19-049 – CGH Medical Center   
Addition of 10-bed Acute Mental Illness Category of Service  

 
Dear Ms. Friedman and Ms. Geil: 
 
On May 19, 2021 we received your final cost report for the permit referenced above.  Our files 
will be updated to show that the final cost for this permit is $1,875,237 and the completion date is 
April 5, 2021 the date the Illinois Department of Public Health approved the 10-bed acute mental 
illness service for occupancy.  No further action by the permit holder is required for this project in 
relationship to the Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act.   

Should you have any questions or concerns please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate of 
my staff at Mike.Constantino@illinois.gov or George.Roate@illinois.gov or 217.782.3516.   
 
Sincerely,  

 

Courtney Avery 
Administrator 
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board  
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